We'd Love to See You!

Tina and | are back in the USA for a bit this summer and would love to see you! if
you're willing and able, our dear friends Tim & Allyson Wiley have graciously opened their
home to us on the 16th of July for a short evening of food and fellowship. Knowing that our
time in the states is limited and we can't possibly have one-on-one time with everyone
while we're home, this is a great opportunity for us to touch base with each of you
personally and provide a little insight into our lives and the ways that we see God working
in Swaziland. More information is listed below.

Event: Ministry Reception for Ted & Tina Crump
Day & Time: 16 July 2015 from 6:30pm - 8:00pm
Location: 13859 South 89th East Avenue, Bixby, OK 74008

What to Expect: Social "hour" with snacks and drinks, a short presentation about our lives
in Swaziland, and a quick question and answer time to finish.
RSVP: Please reply directly to this email with your name and the number of people you
expect to be in attendance.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks so much! Hoping to
see many of you in July!

Much Love & God Bless,
Ted & Tina
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